SINCE 1968

SAN MATEO

OUTDOOR
EDUCATION

OUTDOOR EDUCATION WEEK

We are looking for any High School Siblings who would like to be a Cabin
Leader for our Outdoor Education. On September 28 — October 2 (next
week) the gt graders from Franklin Elementary School will be going to
Jones Gulch.

If you have a student who would like to participate, please have them
contract their counselor at their school and please contact Joann Salinas
at the Burlingame School District Office at jsalinas@bsd.k12.ca.us or call
650.259.3807 for any questions.

Arrangements will be made with the students High School and the
counselor. Transportation and Meals will be provided. They will just
need to pack up a bag for a week of fun outdoor education activities.



